
Appendix A

Date Item Members wished to make the following comments and 
conclusions:

Response/Comments

Members made the following recommendations

Members recommended that an amended report on the MTFS 
proposals be brought back to the Committee once the final budget 
settlement from WG is announced.

Budget to be looked at collatively by Scrutiny.

 Members recommended that the letter from the Ministry of Justice 
in respect of Grant Funding to the Secure Estate in Wales, be 
forwarded to WG to ask for their comments back. 

Letter forwarded to WG - See response from WG attached.

Members agreed that member development take place in respect 
of blended learning.

This is to be scheduled by Democratic Services.

Members agreed that the proposed item on Child Practice Review 
should be an all members briefing to a full council rather than to go 
to scrutiny.

This is to be scheduled by Democratic Services.
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